
 
Free Seminar on 30 April 2015  

Innovation & Customer Services cum  

“The Culture of Service Appreciation in HK” Research 2014 Sharing 

Reply Slip 

 

I/We would like to participate in the captioned event on 30 April 2015, Thursday. 

 

*Remarks: Each member company is entitled up to two seats. Should you want to reserve extra 

seats, please notify us and we shall put them on a waiting list. 

 

Please provide the following information to facilitate registration.  

Company:   

Contact Person:  

Title:  

Email:  

Tel No.:   

Name and Title of  

Participant(s): 

(Name) 

(Title) 

(Name) 

(Title) 

 

Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to contact Ms Karmen Wat on 8100 9978 or via 

email at general@hkace.org. Thank you.  

 


